
Clear Water Service Corporation 
2020 N Co Rd 150 E Mattoon IL 61938 

ph. 217-258-6711 email: office@cwscil.com 
clearwaterservicecorp.myruralwater.com 
 

2025 Cross Connection Survey 
 
Clear Water Service Corporation is committed to providing quality and safe drinking water to all 
residential and commercial users. To help ensure that the drinking water remains safe, Clear Water  
Service Corporation adopted a Cross Connection Control Program. The Illinois Environmental 
Protection Agency (IEPA) requires every water supply to develop and implement a cross connection 
(backflow prevention) control program. One requirement of this program is to send a survey to all 
members every two years. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. Please return this survey to our 
office by mail, fax, or email before April 1, 2025. 
 
Customer Name _________________________________________________ 
  
Customer Address _______________________________________________ 
 
☐Residential  ☐Commercial      

YES  NO 
 

1. Do you have an underground lawn sprinkler system?     ☐    ☐ 
 

2. Do you have a swimming pool or hot tub?       ☐    ☐ 
 

3. Do you have a boiler or steam heat?        ☐    ☐ 
 

4. Do you have a fire sprinkler system?         ☐    ☐ 
  

5. Do you pull water from a well?          ☐    ☐ 
 
      If Yes, is it connected to plumbing fixtures?      ☐      ☐ 
 

6. Do you pull water from a pond or lake?       ☐    ☐ 
 
      If Yes, is it connected to plumbing fixtures?      ☐      ☐ 
 

7. Do you have a water treatment system other than a water softener?   ☐    ☐ 
 
      If Yes, what additional treatment are you doing?   
 
       _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

8. Additional information or comments regarding your water service connection: 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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